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AGENDA 

January’s Forum is an extraordinary meeting entirely dedicated to Housing, in response to 

Solihull Council’s (SMBC) recent publication of options under consideration for new housing 

development.  This will almost certainly also require review of the green belt.  

Three of these options would have direct impact on our Neighbourhood Area - with the most 

significant (Option G pictured below) potentially involving a major extension of c.1000 

dwellings to the NW of Bentley Heath as well c. 500 houses around Knowle and Dorridge.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Housing Team will: 

1. explain the background and drivers behind these developments; 

2. take us through the various options, and what they could mean for us; 

3. explain the process of SMBC’s ‘call for sites’ for new developments; and, most importantly, 

4. seek the views of attendees as input to the Forum’s formal response to SMBC’s 

consultation document, which must be submitted by 22 January 2016. 

This is an opportunity not to be missed to ensure that views from across our Neighbourhood are 

heard and considered right from the outset of SMBC’s Housing review.   

We urge as many residents as possible to attend and look forward to some interesting 

debate…. 

More information on our 

website kdbh-np.org. 

	


